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Subject: Support for Comprehensive Plan that emphasizes density and transit

From: Joseph Kochmanski  
Sent: Saturday, March 29, 2025 2:09 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support for Comprehensive Plan that emphasizes density and transit 

Dear Ann Arbor City Council, 

I am a resident of Ann Arbor and wanted to quickly voice my support for a Comprehensive Plan that 
fosters higher density and improved public transit. My family lives near Buhr Park southeast of downtown 
and we often talk about the limited amenities we have in our area. A greater propensity of mixed use 
development with shops and restaurants near us would vastly improve our quality of life, and we would 
also love a quicker way to get into downtown that wouldn't involve driving.  

Thank you for your hard work on developing this plan, and please know that just because some loud 
voices are against development, that doesn't represent the views of all (nor the majority of) AA residents. 

Best, 
Joe Kochmanski 


